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The Republic of Serbia welcomes the delegation of Brazil at the UPR’s Session and thanks it for presenting its National Report.
Serbia commends the efforts of Brazil invested in responding to the recommendations from the last UPR process and we welcome its dynamic cooperation with international and regional mechanisms of human rights protection, noting with appreciation that Brazil is a party to almost all the main human rights treaties. 
In particular, we commend the social protection measures adopted to mitigate the effects of the COVID-19 pandemic on the most vulnerable portion of the population, as well as all the other measures undertaken by the Government of Brazil as a response to the negative socio-economic effects in the period after the pandemic. We welcome Brazil’s focus on protecting basic rights of the vulnerable groups, in particular the establishment of the National Program and the Intersectoral Commission to Combat Violence against Children and Adolescents. 
We would like to recommend to Brazil to continue efforts towards strengthening its legal framework on gender-based violence. We also recommend considering the development of strategies to ensure greater participation of women in politics and judiciary. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Serbia wishes Brazil a successful and fruitful review process. 


